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15 August 2001 Ref CE/1

Cr Terry McDavitt

Chairperson, Passenger Transport Committee
Wellington Regiona Council

P OBox 11-646

WELLINGTON

Dear Terry

Lambton Bus/Rail Interchange Wellington

Thank you for your letter of 7 August regarding the Lambton Bus/Rail Interchange.

| understand that officers of Transfund are currently discussing your response to the Board's

proposa with officials from the Wellington Regional and City Councils. | do not think a
meeting with the Board would progress the matter more expeditiously at this time.

Y ours sincerely

Michael Grosz

Chairman -
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